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June 17, 2022 
Sent via E-mail to: sunflower.723@hotmail.com 

 
Jingyuan Peng 
6189 Westminister Place,  
St Louis, MO 63112 
 
Dear Jingyuan Peng: 
 
The Department of Elementary and Secondary Education (DESE), through the Office of Childhood (OOC), 
is responsible for conducting a background check for current or prospective child care providers and/or 
child care staff members pursuant to Executive Order 21-02 and Section 210.1080, RSMo.  
 
Date of Background Check (Fingerprint Check): June 6, 2022 
 
Date of FCSR Background Screening: June 13, 2022 
 
Your findings, if any, have been reviewed and nothing violates Section 210.1080.4., RSMo. You are 
eligible to be employed or be present at a licensed, regulated, or registered child care facility. The 
eligibility results of this background check remain good for five years from the date of this letter unless 
otherwise stated by the Department. It is your responsibility to keep a copy of this letter and share with 
any future child care employers. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact us at 573-751-2450, option 2. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Christine Wynn, Program Manager 
Office of Childhood 
 
CC:  Lion's Heart Preschool LLCʹ lionsheartpreschool@gmail.com 
 

 

  


